
 The Italian American Non-Profit Organization      Helping Pediatric Cancer Patients 

Dear Friend of UNICO and The Zippy Fund: 

Hillsborough UNICO is hosting our 3rd annual Golf Tournament on Friday, September 23 2020, 12 Noon, at the 
Heron Glen Golf Course. We are hoping to make this event another very successful one and are asking you to 
consider helping us with this fundraising event. 

Hillsborough’s UNICO chapter is part of the largest Italian American Organization in the country (www.unico.org). 

Our objectives are to promote and enhance the Image of Italian Americans; for members to be of service to the 

community; to promote Italian heritage and culture; to promote, support and assist charitable, scientific, cultural, 

educational, and literary projects; to promote members' interest in public welfare; and, to cooperate with others 

in civic, social and cultural development. 

This year we are partnering with The Zippy Fund.  James “Zippy” Cimino created the fund to help other 

young people like himself during cancer recovery.  The Zippy Fund helps pediatric patients by paying for 

extra therapy or integrative medicine, and providing items to keep the kids occupied during chemo 

sessions.  The Fund also helps provide a communication lifeline and funds for unexpected family fiscal 

necessities.   (See more about them at their web site: www.thezippyfund.org) 

Hillsborough UNICO asks that you consider sponsoring a hole for $250.00 or donate a prize, (item or cash), to our 
prize table. Each donation will be recognized on the Sponsor/Donation acknowledgment display for all guests to 
see.  Thank you, in advance, for your consideration. It is because of the support we receive from businesses and 

individuals like you that we can provide assistance to other worthy charities.  

The following information can be filled out and payment made online: 

Go to www.HillsboroughUNICO.org  Please click on 2022 Charity Golf Outing on our home page.

Sincerely, 

Hillsborough UNICO 

Name:   

Address:           City/State/Zip Code: 

Best Phone:        Email 

Donation:   

How did you hear about this?   _UNICO   The Zippy Fund    Other 

(Please state what is to be written on the Tee Sponsor Sign) 

Any questions, please email us at:  HillsboroughUNICO@gmail.com or call 
Walter Beyer at 732-489-2611 or Ron Skobo at (732) 794-5550

http://www.unico.org/
http://www.hillsboroughunico.org/
mailto:HillsboroughUNICO@gmail.com



